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          MINUTES

MONTGOMERY COUNTY EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT ADVISORY COUNCIL
WEDNESDAY, MAY 27, 2015
The Emergency Management Council met on Wednesday, May 27, 2015 at the South Boulevard County Building, 110 W South Boulevard, Crawfordsville, IN  47933.
Advisory Council members in attendance were: 
Mayor Todd Barton – Vice Chairman
Denise Maxwell – Red Cross - Secretary

Councilman Aaron Morgan – County Council President 
Barry Lewis – Town Council Representative
Absent: 

Commissioner Phil Bane
Also present: 
Emergency Management Director Shari Harrington

Attorney Dan Taylor
Advisory Council Vice Chairman Mayor Todd Barton called the meeting to order @ 8:30 a.m.   

Minutes – January 28, 2015

Mr. Lewis moved to approve the January 28, 2015 minutes as presented.  Mr. Morgan seconded.  Motion carried.
Emergency Management Director Shari Harrington Report

Director Harrington distributed a spreadsheet of the current 2015 budget and a proposed 2016 budget and discussed future projections for expenses as well the monies brought back in to the County through various grants.  Ms. Maxwell moved to approve the proposed 2016 Budget to be presented to the County Council for final approval.  Mr. Lewis seconded.  Motion carried. 

Director Harrington stated that a 2015 Polaris Ranger has been purchased through a grant for EMA.  The ranger that is now housed at the Street Department has a dump bed and will be made available for use at the Strawberry Festival.  Director Harrington stated and Mayor Barton agreed that there continues to be a need for a building to house equipment for various agencies including Red Cross, Sheriff’s Department, Health Department and EMA.  Mayor Barton stated that the city currently has some funds that could be used toward construction of a shell pole building could be improved over time with the addition of offices, etc.  Director Harrington advised that one area of the building would need to be equipped with heating and cooling for the mass casualty trailer storage.   Mayor Barton added that the fire department is paying for off-site storage for their extra engine.   If a building were to be constructed for storage, Director Harrington stated that she could obtain more grant dollars for equipment.


   Director Harrington stated that she will be at Muscatatuck for an exercise on June 21st to June 26th.  The CSX training which involves 181 counties has been pushed back to October.  
Adjournment 
There being no further business before the Emergency Management Council, Mr. Lewis moved to adjourn.  Ms. Maxwell seconded.  Meeting adjourned @ 8:50 am.
Minutes recorded and prepared by Lori Dossett.
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